

Receipt
Payment Received on 12/09/2020
MCP-La Merican Jackhers &
5034.00

St Michael's Church PO Box 428 Pierz, MN 56364-0428

Dear Pastors, Parish Start/s and parishioners:

Sincere thanks to you and your whole parish community for welcoming a missioner to speak on the evangelizing work of the church as part of the Missionary Cooperation Plan (MCP) for 2020. As Catholics, we believe that we are all children of God, one family in Christ, one community and together we journey in faith. We have much to learn and share with each other! The MCP program provides a wonderful and valuable opportunity for your parishioners to hear and to learn about a Catholic community of faith in another part of the country or from around the world, and gives them an opportunity to directly support our missionary congregations and newly formed or struggling dioceses.

We are deeply grateful for your hospitality toward your visiting missioner/s and for the generosity of the staff, parishioners and visitors of your parish community. May God continue to bless you and your parish/es with abundant grace and love.

Peace and Blessings now and always,

Elizabeth Neville

Director

You can read about our ministries and the progress you make possible by visiting mission stodio.org or checking out our Facebook page. We invite you to share our website with others, especially committed Individuals who may be discerning a call to Mission.

In accordance with IRS regulations, we are required to advise you that you received no goods or services in exchange for your gift. The only benefits you received are intangible and spiritual in nature.